
 
 
 

 

To our stakeholders  

Bolzano/ Innsbruck, 17th January 2024 
ZI. 50838A  

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participating in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

preparation and publication of a Communication on Engagement (COE), which includes a statement 

from the CEOs on continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions 

to support the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  

As we plan to implement the European Corporate Sustainability Directive for BBT in 2024, we would 

like to align our internal reporting cycle with the COE deadline. We therefore ask that our COE 

deadline is adjusted to December 22nd 2024.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

GALLERIA DI BASE DEL BRENNERO – BRENNER BASISTUNNEL BBT SE 

Der Vorstand • Il Consiglio di Gestione 

 

Dipl.-Ing. Martin Gradnitzer                               Dott. Ing. Gilberto Cardola 
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